
From:  
Sent: 02 October 2018 15:08
To: Andrew Muir
Subject: Condition 9 (Acoustic Assessment) of Planning Permission NYM/2018/0384/FL
 
Andrew
 
Just to keep you updated, I spoke to SBC EHO yesterday who has advised that the acoustic
assessment can only be provided by a suitably qualified person (not the applicant).
 
Mr Gibbon has subsequently authorised that I obtain quotes for this work to be carried out and
once appointed I hope to be able to furnish you with fresh evidence in this respect soon.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl Ward
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI
 




